
Governor Committees 

 

Resources  Admissions Curriculum & Policy 

Chair: Mrs S Locker  Chair: Mr G Lindley 

The resources committee allocate the school 
budget and meet termly to discuss how the 

money is being spent.  They also address any 
staffing requirements and approve any 

contract changes. Buildings and Health & 
Safety are included in the resources meetings.  
Governors discuss maintenance of the school 

together with larger building projects. 
 
 

Members 
Mrs S Locker (Chair) 

Mr W Bretherton 
Mr N Maudsley 

Mr M Garry  
Mr S Booth (Headteacher) 

Mrs H Smith (Staff) 
Mrs L Garner (Observer) 

 

The admissions committee meet once each 
year to ensure the allocation of school places 
are in line with the school’s admission policy.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Members 
Mr W Bretherton 

Mrs S Locker 
Mr Booth (Headteacher) 
Mrs L Garner (Observer)  

The curriculum & policy committee meet 
termly to monitor & evaluate progress 

towards the schools improvement plan.  They 
also ensure that the curriculum is personalised 

to the needs of the children in our school.  
Policies relating to the curriculum are 

reviewed and approved. 
 
 
 

Members 
Mr G Lindley (Chair) 

Mr W Clarke 
Mr J Galbraith 
Mrs L Wallace 

Mr S Booth (Headteacher) 
Miss H Smith (staff) 

Mrs L Garner (Observer) 

 

 


